
Frequently Asked Questions   
o Do the Pre-K students follow the regular elementary school schedule? Yes, 

Pre-K children attend school from 8:45 am – 3:00 pm on Monday, Tuesday, 

Wednesday, Thursday and Friday. 

o Is busing provided? No, families are responsible for getting their children to 

and from school daily. 

o Is Pre-K offered at every elementary school in the District? Yes, all 8 

elementary schools have Pre-K classes. 

o Can I select the school my child will attend? Yes, the District’s Pre-K 

registration process allows families to select the school that their child 

attends. Parents are encouraged to consider the school closest to their home, 

as transportation is not provided. 

o Will my child be refused entry into the program if she/he is not fully toilet 

trained? No, however families and teachers will work in partnership to build 

independent personal care skills in all children. 

o English is not our first language; will my child still be permitted to attend 

the Pre-K program? Yes, emersion in the English Language and exposure to rich 

vocabulary is a goal for all students attending the program. 

o Will Special Education services be offered to Pre-K students? The 

Committee on Special Education will follow the appropriate steps and processes 

to ensure that all students receive the services that they are entitled to 

receive. 

o Can Pre-K children attend before and after school programming? No, before 

and after school childcare is offered to children in Kindergarten – 6th grades. 

o If my child attends the District’s Pre-K 3 program, will he/she 

automatically be assigned to a Pre-K 4 class? Yes, all Pre- K 3 students are 

assigned to Pre –K 4 classrooms. Families are not required to complete the 

registration process again. 

 


